
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Welcome to 
Kirklandpark Primary 

http://www.curtismoore.co.uk/projects/kirklandpark-primary/
http://www.curtismoore.co.uk/kirklandpark-primary-school/


 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

This is the atrium.   
We have some computers in this area and we use it 

when we have the constructions toys out. 

This is our little library corner. 
We love to read books when we are here. 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This is the infant open area. We hang our 
coats up and change our shoes here. 

These are our Primary 1 classes. 



 

 
 

 

 

This is the entrance into the dining 
hall. We come here to eat our lunch. 

We have four houses. 
They are called Avon, Brook, Castle and Glebe. 

If you look on the wall in the atrium you can 
see the House Badges. 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

We are really looking forward to 
having you in Primary 1. We hope 

that you will love our school just as 
much as we do. 

We’re all here to help so remember 
to let us know if you need 

anything. 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

This is our gym hall. We come here for 
assembly and for gym time. It is lots of 

fun running around and using the 
equipment. 

This picture is on the wall as you come in 
from the playground. Do you recognise it? 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

This is our playground. We have lots of 
fun playing out here. 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

In the gym hall we have a stage. 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

This is our school badge. 

This is our school mascot. 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

We have a healthy tuck shop. Our 
Primary 6 boys and girls will be in 

charge of this and it will be in the 
atrium at playtime. 

You might want to bring a small 
snack to eat at playtime. This will 
keep you going until lunchtime. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwih257WyLfbAhVKPBQKHU3wC7MQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.ilukapublicschool.com/single-post/2015/10/27/NEW-Tuckshop-Menu&psig=AOvVaw32nsV_pZvfvzCiF56pzl5p&ust=1528117830441227


 
 
 
 
 

 

At lunchtime you can have a school dinner or you 
might want to bring a packed lunch from home. 

 
There are four different choices of school dinners 
that you can have. These change each day and an 

adult can help you to choose what you will be 
having before you come to school. 

 
 

You don’t need to pay for a school dinner when 
you are in Primary 1, 2 and 3 but if you’d like a 

drink of milk your parent will need to order this on 
Parent Pay. 

 
We eat our lunch in the dining hall and Primary 1 

children get to come in first!  



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sometimes you might get a bit thirsty 
when you are in class. 

 
You can bring in water to drink but it 
must be in a drinking bottle. Diluting 

juice isn’t allowed because if it spills it 
gets everything very sticky. 

 
 

https://www.dreamstime.com/stock-illustration-vector-water-bottle-sipper-illustration-clipart-school-children-image90646795


 
 

 


